ROYAL THAI CONSULATE-GENERAL, XI’AN

Announcement No. 8/2562

With reference to Royal Thai Consulate-General, Xi’an Announcement No. 7/2562 dated
6 June B.E. 2562 (2019) regarding a vacant position in the capacity of Consular Assistant.

The Consulate announces the 4 eligible candidates for an interview as follows:

1. Miss Li Qiong

2. Miss Phanomwan Preechachamn

3. Miss He Fang

4. Miss Liu Yafeng

The candidates are requested to confirm their availability for the interview through e-mail

thaixian@outlook.com and be interviewed at Royal Thai Consulate-General, Xi’an at 10.00 a.m. on
20 June B.E. 2562 (2019).




